
REMEMBERING

Charly Iverson (Bud)
March 13, 1935 - January 9, 2018

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation & Burial Centre

H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Pieter and Beja Koeleman

Relation: We were both member of the Rotary Club of Campbell River

Dear Arlene and family. Just learned about the passing of Bud. Our sincere condolences and we hope

that you will find the consolation and strength to overcome your loss. Personal I have fond memories

of Bud when he was Rotarian here in Campbell River not using many words, but when he did we were

listening.

He left a lasting impression when you both went to Harbin in China. Not realizing that it was for that

long time. You both were active involved.

We wish you all the best Arlene.

Warm regards, Pieter and Beja

Tribute from Lorne &amp; Karen Todoruk

Relation: Worked for BCFP under Bud's management. 

We just saw Bud's obituary in the Campbell River Mirror and we extend our most sincere condolences

Arlene to you and our family.  We thought a lot of Bud and highly respected his management and

leadership.  We have always remembered your hospitality and the wonderful Christmas  parties you

and Bud hosted for BCFP employees and their families. May he rest in peace.


